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Mr Brian Connellan
APA Group
PO Box R41
Royal Exchange NSW 1225

04/02/2022

Dear Mr Connellan

Moomba to Wilton Pipeline (SSI-15548591 MOD 1) 
Evidence of credit retirement

I refer to your advice of 23 December 2021, providing evidence of payment into the
Biodiversity Conservation Fund in accordance with condition B22 of the above project
approval.  

The Department acknowledges the retirement of these credits fulfils Stage 1 credit
obligations of the Moomba to Wilton Pipeline Modification 1. 

The Department notes that additional credits are to be retired prior to the commencement of
Stage 2.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Gen Lucas on 9274 6489. 

Yours sincerely 

Stephen O'Donoghue
Director Resource Assessments

As nominee of the Planning Secretary


